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Holy Spirit Parish 
Mission Statement 

 
 

We come together as a diverse and welcoming 
community to glorify, praise, and give thanks to God in Christ 
Jesus.  Inspired by God’s Word and the Eucharist, we go forth 
to serve the needs of our parish and the extended community. 
 
 We are called through the Holy Spirit to spread the Gospel 
message and reach out to the poor and oppressed. We are 
committed to know, understand, and love each other as 
members of Christ’s body. 

Sunday Zec 9:9-10; Rom 8:9, 11-13; Mt 11:25-30 

Monday Hos 2:16, 17b-18, 21-22; Mt 9:18-26 

Tuesday Hos 8:4-7, 11-13; Mt 9:32-38 

Wednesday Hos 10:1-3, 7-8, 12; Mt 10:1-7 

Thursday Hos 11:1-4, 8c-9; Mt 10:7-15 

Friday Hos 14:2-10; Mt 10:16-23 

Saturday Is 6:1-8; Mt 10:24-33 

Sunday Is 55:10-11; Rom 8:18-23; Mt 13:1-23 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sunday, 05 July 2020  
10:30 am 

14TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
The People of Holy Spirit Parish 

Wednesday,  08 July 2020 
6:30 pm 

WEEKDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
+ Minnie Rencher 

Sunday, 12 July 2020  
10:30 am 

15TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
The People of Holy Spirit Parish 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

07/06 
Valerie Davis 
Amari Larkin 

Michael Ogletree 
Brandon Taylor 

07/07 
Peter Ciccotti 
Amanda Lewis 

Raman Belinson 

07/08 
Daniya Atwater 
Madelaine Morris Katie Smith 

07/10 

Evelyn Aponte 
Kyle Hatcher 
Valerie Little-
Baker 

Joan Martin 
Joshua Martin 
Judith Martin 

07/11 Leah Burtnett Sr. Kathleen McCafferty, SND 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

TO ALL PSR FAMILIES 
PLANNING FOR THE UNCERTAINTIES 

OF THIS COMING YEAR 
 

We are reaching out to the families of those who are ex-
pected in this autumn’s PSR program.  Our first outreach 
is through email, but we are lacking many email addresses 
in our database.  If you are the parent or guardian of a 
student who will enroll in PSR this year, please contact 
the office so we can be sure to include you in our plan-
ning. 
 

Please help us plan for the year by completing a brief 
questionnaire.  Go to: 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PSR_questionnaire 
 

or scan the QR code:  
 

We do not know yet if we will be allowed 
to meet in person on Saturday mornings, as 
in the past.  Much less do we know if we 
will be able to serve breakfast.  So we are 
looking into how we can conduct classes in 
an online learning environment.  Please offer your feed-
back through the survey and let us know what you think. 
 

No matter how things develop for this year, we want to 
build on last year’s initial efforts to be more engaged with 
the parents and families as the first and best teachers of 
their children in the ways of faith. 
 

The last part of the survey also serves as a registration 
form for our fall sessions.  Together we can create a qual-
ity experience for our youngsters and do our part to lead 
them to an authentic love for our good God.  Please lend 
us your support and cooperative efforts. 

“Let the children come to me.” – Matthew 19: 14 

DATABASE UPDATES 
 

Previous requests for address, telephone, and email cor-
rections have proven beneficial in helping the office stay 
connected with parishioners.  If there are any updates to 
your information that would be helpful to know please 
notify the parish office.  Our lists are not shared and are 
not for sale.  We never give any contact information, 
even to another parish member, without your approval. 

7/07 Doreen & Dan Kelleher 

7/11 Margarete & Clarence Smith 



The Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 05 July 2020 

 

FR. SAM IS MOVING 
 

Many parishioners know Fr. Sam Dris-
coll from Saint Paul Shrine where he 
has been living since he returned from 
the missions in 2011.  In addition to his 
duties as a daily confessor, he has 
helped here with Masses and confes-
sions many times over the years.  At 86 
years old, he is increasingly unsteady on 
his feet and doesn’t want to continue 

the risk of navigating the steep and narrow staircase in 
the friary.  This week he moved to Pittsburgh where the 
halls are wide, an elevator is available, and he will never 
be alone in the house.  The friars in Cleveland will miss 
him, but the move is all about his safety.  His new address 
is: Saint Augustine Friary / 220 37th Street / Pittsburgh, 
PA 15201. 

PPE COLLECTION 
 

Next Saturday from 10:00 am - Noon is the PPE Aware-
ness Campaign event at the Lee – Harvard Plaza, a partic-
ularly hard-hit area in Cuyahoga County.  We collected 
and donated 335 masks to the campaign.   Thank you for 
your generosity.  May you be blessed and stay safe! 

30TH ANNIVERSARY OF ORDINATION 
FR. ISIDORE MUNISHI A.J. 

 

Come celebrate the 30th anniversary 
of ordination of Father Isidore 
Munishi A.J.  Anniversary Masses 
are at 4:00 pm on Saturday, July 25th 
at St. Mary Church in Bedford, or 
11:00 am on Sunday, July 26th at 
Our Lady of Hope Church, also in 
Bedford.  Many of our Holy Spirit 

parishioners know Fr. Isidore who is a chaplain at St. 
Vincent Charity Medical Center and has continued his 
ministries at the Bedford churches.  
 

In lieu of gifts, you may offer a donation to the Bridge 
Foundation, Fr. Isidore’s scholarship fund.   Donations 
can be sent to the Bridge Foundation, 2027 W. 65th 
Street, Cleveland 44102.  If you are interested in attend-
ing and have not received a reply card,  please call the 
Holy Spirit parish office.  For planning purposes, you 
must indicate which Mass you will be attending.   

IMPORTANCE OF VOTING  
 

The U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) states, “... 
we continue our call to Catholics across the U.S. to faithful 
reflection and discernment as we approach the elections.”  The 
USCCB also reminds us that in “the Catholic tradition, respon-
sible citizenship is a virtue, and participation in political life is a 
moral obligation.”   
 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we do not know if we will be 
able to vote in person in the general election in November.  So 
it is extremely important that 1) if you are not registered to 
vote, you do so as soon as possible, and 2) you submit an ap-
plication to request an absentee ballot.  To register to vote, go 
to KWWSV���ROYU�RKLRVRV�JRY�.  To complete an application to 
request an absentee ballot, go to KWWSV���ZZZ�RKLRVRV�JRY�
HOHFWLRQV�YRWHUV�DEVHQWHH-YRWLQJ�. 
 

It is important you complete these actions as early as possible, 
as analysts are predicting record submissions this year. 
 

Deadlines 
Register to Vote   

· Oct. 5th 
 

Absentee Voter Deadlines 
· Application for absentee ballot by mail: Oct. 27th 
· Application in person: Nov. 2nd 
· Submission by mail: Nov. 2nd 
· Submission in person:  Nov. 3rd 

MARCH ON WASHINGTON 
28 AUGUST 2020 

 

The date is the 57th anniversary of the 
original march and Dr. King’s challenge 
to make the dream real.  In light of our 
current civil circumstances, some won-
dered if the parish might charter a bus 
so as to attend.  However, that seems 

unwise in light of the pandemic.  Even so, no one is dis-
couraged from attending on their own initiative.  When 
the application for a permit to demonstrate was submit-
ted to the National Park Service, 100,000 people and 
1000 buses were expected.  A procession from the Lin-
coln Memorial to the Martin Luther King, Jr. Memorial is 
planned.  The park service accepted the permit applica-
tion which means that demonstrations will take place, but 
so far no permit has been issued.  

WARD 4 DAJION TARELL WASHINGTON  
COMMUNITY STRONG SCHOLARSHIP  

 

Applications are being accepted for the Ward 4 Dajion 
Tarell Washington Community Strong Scholarship. This 
scholarship is specifically for a more at-risk youth who 
needs the support of others to present him with access 
and potential opportunity.  If there are any stu-
dents whom you are aware of residing in Ward 4 and are 
recent GED recipients or high school graduates from 
2019 or 2020 please contact councilwoman Shayla L Da-
vis: (216) 532-5210 or davis4garfieldhts@gmail.com for 
an application. The awardees will receive at least $500. 
The deadline is 5:00 pm on Wednesday, July 15th. 



PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE MILITARY: 

Saundra Clark Melissa James Stephanie Wentz Andy Hutchinson Uchechi Onwuanaibe 

Joshua Sánchez Tyrone Franklin, Jr. Mario Williams                             Steven Daniel Sadé Powers-Morgan 

Dennis Ross, II                        Steven Rau                                Glen Pfleger   Maurice Williams  

COLLECTION  

28 June 2020 — envelope contributions   $2,983.00 

Ministries of Mercy —  envelope contributions   $420.00 

Thank you so much for your continuous support! 

28 June 2020 — online contributions   $3,330.00 

Ministries of Mercy — online contributions   $95.00 

Sunday collection total   $6,313.00 

Ministries of Mercy total   $515.00 

 

PRAY FOR OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS 
 
 

If you or members of your family are admitted to the hospital and would like to be visited and remembered in prayer, please notify the parish office.  If you are unable to attend Mass 
and want to receive a visit from the pastor or deacons, please contact the parish office. 

 

Let us always pray for our sick and shut-in parishioners. In particular, please remember in prayer: 
 

Rochelle Larkin-Carr Estella Fortson Catherine Powell Amanda Lewis Rosie Bridges 

Eliza Solomon Henry & Kay Tucker Carrie Aaron John P. Jones, Jr. Maxine & Shelby Friend 

Calvin Singleton, Sr. Marvin Young Shirley Wenson Elissa Coleman Shirley Liston 

Roger & Connie Raines Jesse & Jessica Carr Demateress Richards Len Rosky Patricia Pendleton 

Rosemarie McBride Fletcher & Delores Posey Jeffrey Rose Luis Lorenzo Bill & Monica Starks 

Vera Payne Pauline Reed Catherine Wilson Jewell Gardner Bettina & Horace Bowling 

Beverly Jordan Marian Mauldin Marlene Land Maria Hanan Patricia Polk 

Carmen Whaley Don Miller Denise Curry Patricia Pendleton Marlene DeBrossard 

Edith Richardson Allyssa Brand-Bey Theresa Talbott Frederick Whatley Thelma Arnold 

Helen Collier Reaver Jones Margaret Luton Daniel Jefferson Mattie Smith 

Dorothy Minor Della Powell Sandra Cummings Sharm Starks Tyrone  & Terry Lester 

Phyllis Partee  Raman Belinson Maureen Belinson Linda E. Williams Horace Reese 

Doris St. Clair Ruby Fett Jesse Smiley D.D. Ward -Warden Jonathan Traylor 

Kiana Pearson Mildred Jackson Mary Evans Tammy Larkin Jerry Freeman 

Richard Bass Sr. Mary Beth Daly, SND Peter Ciccotti Kenny White  

Please silence all cellular phones and other electronic devices prior to the beginning of our liturgies. 

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES ASSOCIATION  
PRE-PLANNING SEMINAR  

 

You are invited to attend a pre-planning seminar by the 
Catholic Cemeteries Association on Saturday, July 18th, at 
1:00 pm at All Saints Cemetery, 480 W. Highland Road, 
Northfield. Learn about Catholic burial options, including 
options for cremated remains. Please RSVP at 216-641-
7575, ext. 5 so arrangements can be made for proper 
physical distancing. Attendees are encouraged to wear a 
face-covering but are not required. 

THANK YOU 
 

The family of Claude Grooms would like to thank Father 
David, Deacon Ron, Deacon Shelby and the Holy Spirit 
Parish community for their prayers and support during 
this most difficult time.  Regina Grooms, Carol Grooms 
and Michele Grooms-Massa extend their heartfelt grati-
tude. 


